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Every year the Florida League of Cities encourages cities throughout the state to 
celebrate Florida City Government Week.  This year City Government Week is October 
19-23, 2020.  This is a time for municipalities to provide and foster civic education, 
collaboration and volunteerism.  Typically there would be a tour of City Hall, a volunteer 
appreciation luncheon, and a public exhibit of fire department, police department and 
public works equipment, however due to challenges associated with COVID-19, the City 
of Marco Island will engage the community virtually during this year’s City Government 
Week.   
 
Each day during City Government Week, the City will highlight a different department 
thanking the employees who work behind the scenes to provide important service to 
residents.  We will showcase the volunteers who serve on City boards and committees 
that help inform City Council decision making.  The City would also like to feature local 
residents and photos reflecting what makes Marco Island a special place to live.  Any 
resident who would like to submit a photo or short narrative of why they love living on 
Marco Island, please send an email to info@cityofmarcoisland.com any time before 
October 23, 2020.   
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